
Agenda Item 7.7 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

       

TO:  Honorable Chairman and Members of the Board of County 
Commissioners 

 

FROM: Joe Kerby, County Manager 

 

RE:  Approval and acceptance of grant funding - Colorado Peace Officer 
Standards and Training (POST) grant and scholarship program – Sheriff’s 
Office 

 

DATE:      April 30, 2024 

 

Staff Recommendation: The Jefferson County Board of Commissioners (BCC) 
approves the application submittal by the Jefferson County Sheriff’s Office (JCSO) 
Grants Specialist, accepts the grant funding if awarded, authorizes the Sheriff to 
execute any grant documentation as necessary, and directs the additional funds be 
included in a 2024 supplemental appropriation to the Sheriff’s Office 2024 Budget. 
 

Resolution No. CC24-138 

 

Background: The JCSO has a limited budget to provide POST-certified deputies with 
the breadth of training available for specialized law enforcement skills and to meet 
ongoing needs for training supplies and equipment. JCSO has applied directly to 
Colorado POST in the amount of $3,990 for training supplies. 
 

Fiscal Impact: The expected grant dates will be approximately June 1, 2024 through 
March 31, 2025. There is no match requirement. This is state funding for the Patrol 
Fund for $3,990 for 2024, we expect to fully expend the award in 2024. This is State 
funding and will have TABOR impact.   
 

BCC Briefing Presented on: April 16, 2024 

 

Originator: Jessica Parivar, Grants Specialist, JCSO, Ext. 5311     

 

Distribution:     Clerk to the Board 
Tina Davros, JCSO Business & Finance Manager 

   Kurt Behn, County Attorney’s Office 
   Tami Scott, County Attorney’s Office 

Tanya Middlemist, Accounting 
Micah Badana, Budget  


